PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

11 January 2023

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 18 October 2022 reappointing the Co-Chairs of the Ad
Hoc Working Group on the revitalization of the work of the General Assembly, I have the
honour to circulate a letter dated 10 January 2023 from the Co-Chairs, H.E. Mr. Mitchell -
- Fifield, Permanent Representative of Australia, and H.E. Ms. Egriselda Aracely Gonzalez
Lépez, Permanent Representative of El Salvador.

The letter outlines the programme of work of the Ad Hoc Working Group during
the seventy-seventh session of the General Assembly.

I take this opportunity to thank once again Ambassador Fifield and Ambassador
 Gonzalez Lopez for taking on this very important responsibility.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Ko6rosi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



